
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:   Chillingham                             Term:   Spring 2                          

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
The Spring term has been another very 

different term with most of the class being at 

home during lockdown. It is great to finally 

have the class back together and I am so 

impressed with how all of the children have 

come back into school. They have got 

straight back into the morning routine of 

circle time and completing their individual 

workstation tasks. 

 

In the afternoons, we have been doing a lot 

of work around using cutlery. In fine motor 

skills the children have been using spoons, 

tongs and forks to pick up and move 

different items it bowls. In cooking, the 

children have made salad and fruit salad to 

practice their cutting skills.  

 

 

 

 

Have a super Easter break and we look 

forward to welcoming you all back in the 

summer term.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

                                    

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

 Thursday 1st April – Last day of term 

 Monday 19th April – Back to School 
 

 Monday 3rd May – Bank Holiday 

 Friday 28th May – Last day of term 


